
 

 

Thames Valley Parkway North Branch Connection  
Richmond Street to Adelaide Street 

Pre-Construction Information Meeting 
 

 
The City of London completed a Municipal Class Environmental Assessment (EA) study in 2016 to identify the 
preferred alternative to complete an existing gap in the Thames Valley Parkway (TVP) between Richmond 
Street and Adelaide Street. The preferred alignment is shown on the map below. The preferred alignment 
includes two new pedestrian bridges; one to Ross Park and one to the North London Athletic Fields, with the 
pathway connecting the bridges north of the river.  
 
The design of the pathway and bridges is now complete and it is anticipated construction will start later in 2019 
and be completed in late 2020.   
 

 
Come out to an informal open house to learn more about the project and how it may impact you. 
 
Date:   January 31, 2019 
Time:   5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
Location:  Theatre Room, Windermere on the Mount (Lower Level) 

1486 Richmond Street, London 
 

Purpose:  View the construction plans and get answers to your questions regarding construction.   
 
If you have any questions about this project, please contact either of the individuals listed below.  
 

Karl Grabowski, P.Eng.    Sabrina Stanlake-Wong, RPP 
City of London Project Manager  Consultant Project Manager 
Transportation Planning & Design  Dillon Consulting Limited 
Tel : 519-661-CITY (2489) Ext.5071  Tel: 519-438-1288 Ext. 1235  
E-mail kgrabows@london.ca    E-mail: tvp.ea@dillon.ca 
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